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February 6, 2022

To Whom It May Concern,
I am very pleased to write this letter of support on behalf of the UW Resiliency Tunnel Project lead by Emma Maggioncalda.  The effort of this team of students has been exemplary – they are organized, reflective and responsive to suggestions.    This project is a project that will deeply benefit the daily and annual operations of the UW Student farm.  The educational impact of this proposal will reach far beyond the structure itself.    
As a practicing farmer and a long time supporter of the UW Farm I am delighted to put my full support behind this proposal.   The farm has long needed a high tunnel to both extend the seasonal productive capacity of the farm and to support on site learning about urban agriculture at the Center for Urban Horticulture.   High Tunnels can be very effective at increasing the productive capacity of farms and because of this high tunnel construction is supported by the NRCS program for organic and conventional farms.   

This proposal to develop plans for the next phase of tunnel construction at the UW farm is well thought out.  It shows the dedication these students have to due process so that we end up with a tunnel that meets the diverse needs of our campus farm!   I’m very exited by the leadership in sustainability practice and design that I have seen so far from this group in the High Tunnel proposal.   This team of students has shown great dedication so far and I can’t wait to continue to be involved in this project moving forward. 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to reach out to me: 206.550.4622 or elizaw@uw.edu.

Sincerely,
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Eli Wheat, Ph.D.

Assistant Teaching Professor

Program on the Environment

Core Faculty, Food Systems Nutrition and Health
3737 Brooklyn Ave NE, Campus Box 355679, Seattle, Washington   98195-5020
206.221.0694 fax 206.616.2465   elizaw@u.washington.edu    http://depts.washington.edu/poeweb

